
Dangerous Cold Advisory 

Friday Afternoon 2/3/2023 through Sunday Morning 2/5/2023 

  
The UNH Police Department-Division of Emergency Management is alerting the 
campus that Dangerously cold air will impact the region Friday through Saturday, with 
potential for the coldest temperatures since 2016. Northwest winds will gust over 30 
mph causing brutally low wind chills. Friday into Saturday readings below -30F along 
the coast and below -45 F in the foothills and mountains.    
 

Personal Care 

https://www.weather.gov/safety/cold 

The following is a list of general recommendations when dangerous cold weather is 
present: 

1. Campus community members should avoid excessively long exposure to the 
extreme cold. Dress appropriately and cover exposed body parts including your 
face, head and hands.  

2. Make sure you layer your clothing, and your feet are covered warmly. Keep your 
feet dry by wearing the appropriate footwear. Wear footwear that provides you 
good traction. 

3. Leave early to get to your destinations so you are not rushing. 

4. If walking across campus, stop inside heated buildings to warm up. 

5. Consider using campus public transportation, when possible. 

 
Please close windows in your room and office. This will help us avoid frozen pipes and 
water damage. 
 
The UNH Police Department Emergency Dispatch Center is open 24/7. 
 

• For emergencies call 911 

• For non-emergency questions call 603-862-1427 (UNH, UNHM, UNH Law) 

• For maintenance issues call 603-862-1437 (Durham campus ONLY) 
 
 

https://www.weather.gov/safety/cold

